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Dear Parents/Carers  

Parent/Carer survey: 
It is that time of year once again… Please could we invite you to complete our 
Parents’/Carers’ survey for 2024 by clicking on the link on the newsletter email or the link 
below? Your feedback really helps us to develop as a school and provide the best possible 
service for your child(ren). Following the closure of the survey on Friday 3rd May, we will 
draw out a name from those who have completed the survey. The winner will receive a £20 
Amazon voucher. Names are optional but are required to be included in the draw. Thank 
you in advance for this; we will report the findings and development plans in the near 
future. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HQGrPWU3UEqzD29_duJA9liKg39y
YblCm490HYdVNjFUNlhFUFFSU0RNMjc1VFdDTlE2MFg3VTBCRS4u 
 
Assembly theme: 
Our school assembly themes change on a half-termly basis and this half-term we are 
focusing on ‘Resilience’. This has led to some brilliant discussions and self-reflection, with 
many children being very honest in saying that they find it challenging to solve their own 
problems and often rely on parents/carers to solve it on their behalf. All children were very 
mature in recognising that if they don’t ever take the opportunities to solve their own 
problems and practice this skill, it will be very difficult to become resilient – a crucial skill for 
children to possess as they move on to secondary education and begin to navigate the world 
more independently. Over the next half-term, we will be hearing some top tips on how we 
can build on our resilience. If you could talk to your children about this theme, it would be 
much appreciated and will enhance the work we are doing in school. 
 
KABS ‘Break the rules’ day: 
KABS have planned another fantastic event, which we are sure your children will love! On 
Friday 3rd May, children can pay to break the usual school rules – 50p per rule break. If 
children would like to break the ‘only water to be drank from bottles’ rule, KABS will provide  

Wk 15/04/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 97.14% 2.86% 

Haystacks 100.0% 0.0% 

Barrow 98.95% 0.0% 

Dodd 95.83% 0.0% 

Blencathra 99.38% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 98.7% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

98.46% 0.29% 
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the juice to school and children can fill up their bottles with juice. Please could we ask that 
any sweets provided to break the breaktime snack rule are nut-free and this will be checked 
by staff, as we have children in school who have nut allergies. 
 
Dates for your diary Summer 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term and 
so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 
· Wednesday 24th April: After-school orienteering sessions begin for Year 6s who signed up 
· Friday 3rd May: KABS ‘Break the Rules’ day 
· Friday 3rd May: Deadline for London residential payment 
· Monday 6th May – School closed for Bank Holiday 
· Monday 13th May: Mental Health Awareness week 
· Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATS week 
· Monday 20th – Tuesday 21st May – Year 2 residential to Bassenfell 
· Friday 24th May – School photographer in school to take class photos 
· Friday 24th May – Break up for half-term 
· Monday 10th June – Return to school for summer 2 
 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


